
Innisdale Daily Announcements 

February 26, 2024 
 

Debate Team Over the weekend, two Innisdale debaters competed in the Ontario Senior Provincial Debating 
Championship at Appleby College in Oakville. Isabel Johnston and Leine McKeown debated against the 
strongest teams in Ontario and won 3 rounds over the weekend. Congratulations on a great showing! Next 
up for the debate team is a trip to Queen's University for the Queen's High School Debate Tournament in 
March.  

GSA The GSA is meeting today in room 124 at lunch! We will be planning our small get together for after school 
today, so don't miss out! We hope to you there for today's special meeting. 

Christian Club Are you a believer in Christ looking for fellowship with other believers? 
Are you a new Christian with questions? 
Are you curious about God? 
Christian club welcomes you! 
Join us on Wednesday in room 241 at lunch.  

Guidance Hey Invaders, 
 
It’s time to get your course selections done. Please log in to your grade’s google class to refresh yourself 
on how to get into your myblueprint account and GET EM DONE, chums! 
 
There will be Guidance Counsellors in the Career Centre ready to help answer questions you have every 
day next week. Pop in and see us. 
 
Let’s dig in Invaders. They are due on February 26th.  

Spoken Word / 
Poetry Club 

Calling all poets, spoken word artists and wannabees: there's a new club coming to Innisdale!  
 
Come to room 216 on Thursdays at lunch (starting this Thursday) to have fun with rhythm and rhyme.  
 
No experience necessary.  

math 
department 

Reminder for all students who signed up to write the grade 9, 10 and 11 math contests from the University 
of Waterloo. The contest is written Wednesday Feb 28th from 8am till 9am in the Library Presentation 
Area. Be on time. Let your teacher know you will be absent from class. 

Barrie Colts 
Tickets 
 

This is a fundraising opportunity for Innisdale Secondary School - a portion of the proceeds will be given to 
the school to support various student-based events. The Innisdale community can purchase Colts tickets 
for this Saturday, March 2nd at Sadlon Arena. This is a great opportunity to support both the Barrie Colts 
and the school! Tickets can be purchased on SchoolCash Online until Wednesday! 

 


